
July 2013 

PRAISE GOD WITH US 
 

For the encouraging academic 

progress of the children over the 

past year. 

For the good health of all at  

Mizpah home. 

For faithful partners who support 

this Ministry. 

For His providence and tender 

mercies that are new every  

morning. 

PLEASE PRAY WITH US 

For the new children to settle in 

quickly among us. 

For Sneha’s dental treatment. 

For the various financial needs 

of Mizpah. 

 

MIZPAH HOME 
 

53A/1, Kandal Road, Post Box 

No.77, Ootacamund 643 001  

The Nilgiris, Tamilnadu, India. 

Tel : +91 423 2447362 

Mobile : + 91 9443359221 

Email : mizpahhome@gmail.com 

 
MIZPAH is a registered Charitable 

Trust, recognized by the Directorate 

of Social Welfare, Department of 

Tamilnadu Government and also  

approved by the Government of  

India, Ministry of Home  Affairs. 

http://www.charitygiving.co.uk/

donate/mizpahhome. 

Our dear Friends, 

Love and greetings to you in Jesus, the unchanging God. 

The first half of the year is already behind us, and yet we find ourselves at the    

beginning of a new year – a new academic 

year, that is! The efforts of the past year have 

been rewarded with much success. All our 

students who appeared for the Class X and 

XII Government Board Examinations have 

seen their fears and cares turned into songs of 

praise! This is especially true for Nandhini, 

who finished closer to the top than the other three. Nandhini scored a                 

commendable 1065 marks out of 1200. No child at Mizpah is given special tuition 

the  teaching at school is all the instruction they receive. Not a single failure among 

the lot yet again proves that with God nothing is impossible! 

A new academic year means new children receive a place at Mizpah. This year we 

have seven new children join us. As is always the case, each have gone through 

difficult periods in their life. It is sad when 

you consider that ones so young have already 

had so heavy a burden to bear. Among us, we 

believe they will have every chance to         

experience a peaceful and contented          

childhood. This is to the glory of God, who 

sought them out from so many others and 

placed them among us at Mizpah. We covet your prayers for them as they begin a 

new life and embark on new learning. As always, the rest of us need your prayers 

too. We have got to teach them and find ways to show them we genuinely care 

about their wellbeing.  

We trust you will find a way to continue to bloom and grow in the place of your 

labours in the Master’s Vineyard 

Blessings be yours in Christ Jesus, 


